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BISD 2023-24 Enrollment Information
(Numbers pulled from Infinite Campus on May 6, 2024)

GES BMS/BHS

Preschool 59 6 34

K 40 7 32

1 29 8 44

2 41 9 47

3 35 10 59

4 29 11 55

5 33 12 64

Total 266 Total 335

BISD Total Enrollment Preschool - 12th Grade: 601

2023-24 BISD Enrollment Summary
Month Grandview

Elementary
Bellevue High

School
District

End of 22-23 School
Year

283 356 639

August 2023 267 325 592

September 2023 266 330 596

October 2023 267 333 600

November 2023 269 329 598

December 2023 269 328 597

January 2024 264 327 591

February 2024 262 326 588

March 2024 266 335 601

April 2024 266 335 601



BISD Attendance

GES BMS/BHS

August (8/16-8/31) 96.03% 95.82%

September (9/1 - 9/30) 96.22% 94.44%

October (10/1-10/31) 96.14% 92.99%

November (11/1-11/30) 92.79% 92.47%

December (12/1-12/6) 93.61% 93.74%

January (1/1-1/31) 94.60% 93.44%

February (2/1-2/29) 92.86% 92.21%

March (3/1-3/31) 94.17% 93.16%

April (4/1-4/30) 95.69% 93.21%

August 16th - April 30th 94.44% 93.22%

District Attendance Percentage - August 16, 2023 -April 30, 2024 - 93.70%

BISD Attendance Comparison 22-23/23-24
(Start of school through April 30th)

22-23 23-24 Change

GES 93.77% 94.44% +.67%

BMHS 92.05% 93.22% +1.17%

DISTRICT 92.71% 93.70% +.99%

● The Code of Conduct Committee will have their first meeting on Wednesday, May 8th.

District Assessment Coordinator
● The School Report Card Data
● 23-24 MAP Overview If you have any questions or need more information, please let me

know. I would be happy to review any data with you.
● MAP Student Growth Summary Report - Fall 2023-Spring 2024
● The District Assessment Calendar can be accessed HERE. This will be updated

throughout the year as specific dates are released.

https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/5512?year=2023
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17LZx4MWYsgChTZnIRvjDULWKnKJtIxlTgb8XxV8xYXE/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yAHM9FRUNo_IQ-uvuQ59QvPVoyVFFx-V/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1itjPSYlYNi27FeLbx7WRv-pstxlm4LOTOJy7aW3gtFs/edit?usp=sharing


● Kentucky Summative Assessment started this week in both buildings. The testing
schedule is included below:

FRYSC Monthly Report - Rob Sanders & Danielle Carr

TIGERS READ
The Tigers Read Program had their last regular meeting on Friday, April 26th. We are
working on planning a celebration for them for the end of the school year. We are also
planning to recognize high school students at honors night. High school students were
able to earn 18 service hours through the Tigers Read Program.

Not only did this program allow students to build relationships with their reading partners,
it also impacted their academic success. Click HERE to see reading MAP scores and
observed growth for the 2nd grade students in the program. The average growth from
the beginning of the year was 16 points. We are thrilled with the success of the program
and plan to continue this program next year.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1INVDoBwGClf8_f-7uQixcOkFqCxehQ8tyrDMs9CJ1cY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZtzSKizbLCfVqbGZhEqXrCj3E7s7hC_hT0T5EGPLTgU/edit?usp=sharing

